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22 August 2023 
 
 
Dear Home Secretary 
 
RE: HMICFRS Inspection of how effective police forces are in the deployment of firearms 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this national thematic inspection. Suffolk Constabulary 
has provided an update on the eight recommendations for police forces, which is attached and will be 
published on my website.  
 
Reports on the Constabulary’s Protective Services (including Roads Policing and Firearms Team) is 
included in my schedule of reports the Chief Constable provides, so this will be kept under review.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tim Passmore, Police and Crime Commissioner for Suffolk 
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